


 

 
A report on “Rice Distribution to Mathruchaya 

Orphanage Children’s Home by Department of Physics” 
15/08/2024 at Natakki Village 

 

 
 

Details of the Event: 

Date of the Event :  15-08-2024    

Name of the Event :  Rice Distribution to Mathruchaya Orphanage Children’s Home 

No. of Hours  :  02:00 PM To 04: 00 PM 

Venue of the Event :  Nutakki Village 

No. of Participants :  Students: 85, Faculty: 10 

No. of Beneficiaries :  158 

 



Branding Information from Dept of Physics: 

Event Title: Rice Distribution to Mathruchaya Orphanage Children Home, Nutakki,  

Event Date: August 15, 2024 @ 2:00 pm 

 

In alignment with the 78th Independence Day celebrations, the Department of 

Physics at KLEF organized a rice distribution event as part of a societal extension activity. 

The initiative aimed to support the Mathruchaya Orphanage in Nutakki of Guntur 

District, providing essential supplies to the children residing there and contributing to 

the spirit of service and community welfare. 

 

The distribution took place on August 15, 2024, from 2:00 to 3:00 PM. The event 

was coordinated by Prof. A. Jagadeesh, Director-FED, Prof. K. Subrahmanyam, Principal 

& Director, College of Science, Prof. V. Krishna Reddy, Principal-FED, KLEF, and Dr. K. 

Swapna, Assoc Prof and Head, Dept of Physics. The entire activity was managed by Dr M 

Gnana Kiran, Asst Prof & I/c Dept Extension activities and all faculty members of the 

Department of Physics, including staff, research scholars, students, and other 

volunteers. 

A total of 200 kilograms of rice was sourced from rice dealer stores and arranged 

for delivery to Mathruchaya Orphanage, Nutakki. The rice was handed over to the 

orphanage management and distributed to the children with the assistance of 

department volunteers. The team spent time interacting with the children and staff, 

fostering a sense of community and support. 

 

The donation supported 50 children at the orphanage, ensuring they had a supply 

of nutritious food. The event was well-received, with positive feedback from the 

orphanage staff and a warm atmosphere during the distribution. 

 

The event demonstrated the department’s commitment to societal welfare and 

made a meaningful impact on the lives of the children at Matruchaya Orphanage. 



Faculty members, staff, and students volunteered their time and effort, enhancing the 

event’s success and fostering team spirit.  
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